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Lenore Providence

Subject: FW: [External] A132/22

 

From: Belora Cotnareanu    

Sent: June‐15‐22 10:29 AM 

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External] A132/22 
 
Hi, 
 
I have some comments regarding this proposal. 
 
I live in a complex adjacent to Eitz Chaim and find that with the current size of the school there is tremendous noise all 
day from there and an unacceptable amount of garbage left on the grounds which often blows over to our 
properties.  Also, parents have caught on that if the park in our complex at pick up time they can avoid the congestion in 
the school parking lot.  If the size of the building doubles and can accommodate double the number of students the above 
issue will get much worse.  The traffic on York Hill at school start and end times is very bad.  I cannot imagine how it 
would be when doubled.  I had to write the school administration twice about garbage and sent them photos.  I am 
attaching them here too. 
 
Thanks 
 
Belora Cotnareanu 
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